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What’s coming up … 
 

 
Tuesday, 17th October – Parents Evening 
Thursday, 19th October – Whole school individual photographs 
HALF TERM – 20th October – 30th October 
 
 

 

Please be reminded that Parents/carers are not permitted to enter the school car park to 
drop off children for breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day as reversing cars 

are very dangerous in the area where children are entering the school grounds on foot. 
Please also take care when parking near the school and remember that it is illegal to park in 

the bus lane. 
 

 

 Friday 6th October 2017 
Miss Young - What’s been happening this week….? 

A huge thank you for all your support with our Macmillan Coffee Morning bake sale last Friday.  We raised 
£164.50 which is fantastic! 
 

This week Little Dragons have been harnessing the wind using ribbons, I believe this weekend is VERY windy, 
ask your children to show you what they have been doing whilst at home.  
 

Reception have found lots of worms in our outdoor area. They have been researching about them and want to 
make a wormery. They need your help - if you have any empty glass jars with lids you no longer need could 
you please pass them to an adult at the Reception gate.  
 

Year 1/2 have been studying 'Superheroes' with Sinclair a wonder Bear as their class stimulus, this week they 
have had a visit from real life superhero Mrs Goodwin! 
 

Year 3 have been investigating numbers to 10,000 using Dienes equipment and place value charts. We have 
been working very hard to put the comma and the word 'and' in the correct place when saying and writing the 
number. 
 

Year 4 have been doing some very tricky work on right angles during their Singapore Maths lessons, they have 
worked very hard to transfer their skills into problem solving questions.  
 

Y5/6 have been showing us all how to use the PE apparatus safely and effectively. They are amazingly talented 
and the balances looked extremely difficult, next week they will be visiting Astley Colliery as part of their 
history topic. 
 

Have a lovely weekend and be sure to keep your feet firmly on the ground if we have high winds! 
 
Miss Young 
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